
C. Wright Pinson, M.B.A., M.D.
Deputy Chief Executive Officer and

Chief Health System Officer

1161 21st Avenue South tel 615.343.9324
D3300 Medical Center North fax 615.343.7286
Nashville, TN 37232-2104 wright.pinson@vumc.org

June 11, 2025

Sent via Email

Ms. Ann Reed
Deputy Director, Licensure & Regulation
Health Facilities Commission
665 Mainstream Drive, 2nd Floor
Nashville, TN 37243

RE: Vanderbilt University Medical Center, License #27, Hospital at Home

Dear Ms. Reed:

This letter is submitted on behalf of Vanderbilt University Medical Center (VUMC), License #27,
to notify the Health Facilities Commission that effective June 11, 2025, VUMC has suspended
admissions into its Hospital at Home program. VUMC will submit the quarterly quality metrics
report as scheduled in mid-August for its performance through Q2 2025. When VUMC restarts
admissions into its Hospital at Home program, notification will be provided to your office.

Should you have questions, please let us know.

Very truly,

C. Wright Pinson, M.B.A., M.D.
Deputy Chief Executive Officer
Chief Health System Officer
Vanderbilt University Medical Center

cc: Ginna Felts, Vanderbilt University Medical Center
Lee Ann Liska, Vanderbilt University Medical Center
Jenny Slayton, Vanderbilt University Medical Center




